
Greetings. 

 

A year has passed since you purchased an entry 

into The High Tontine. 

 

The Tontine pot stands at 21 Thrones, including the 

contribution generously made by The Sovereign Lord of 

the City of Chains. 

 

By the terms of the contract for the High Tontine you are 

expected to visit The Sovereign Lord this Equinox and by 

vote determine whether the pot should be divided amongst 

those represented or whether it should be carried over 

for another year.   

 

The Prince notes that he will be offering incentives for 

the game to continue and suggests that perhaps those of 

you similarly inclined may also wish to contribute in a 

similar manner.  

 

The discussions will take place in one of the Sovereign 

Lord’s smaller feasting chambers, which you will be able 

to access through the Hall of Worlds at a quarter to ten 

on the first evening of the Equinox. A secretary will be 

present to take names. 


